
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

From: Michelle Mullins <MMullins@concho.com> 
Monday, March 04, 2013 9:02 AM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Joshua Russo; Robert Grubbs 
Santa Elena 19 1-Immediate Notification 

Mr. Bratcher: 

On 02/21/2013 at approximately 7:00 am, a produced water release was discovered at the above-referenced facility. An 
estimated 40 bbls of produced water was released. The cause of the release is currently under investigation. We will 
get more details and follow up with a C-141 Report. 

GPS coordinates, legal description, and driving directions below. 

N 32 54.586 W 104 01.116 

Santa Elena 19 Fed #1H 

Sec. 19T16S R30E 

1650 FNL & 330 FWL 

Eddy County, NM 

API 30-015-40567 

Off Highway 82, turn north onto CR 215. Travel 5.2 miles. Turn east. Road dead ends on location. 

Michelle Mullins 

HSE Field Tech 

2407 Pecos Avenue 

l 



P.O. Box 1630 

Artesia, NM 88211-1630 

Phone: (575)746-2010 

Cell: (432)934-1052 

mmullins(5)conchoresources.com 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged. If you are not the 
intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, 
dissemination or copying of this email and its attachments, if any, or the information contained herein, is prohibited. If 
you have received this email in error, please immediately notify the sender by return email and delete this email from 
your system. Thank you. 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged. If you are not the 
intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, 
dissemination or copying of this email and its attachments, if any, or the information contained herein, is prohibited. If 
you have received this'email in error, please immediately notify the sender by return email and delete this email from 
your system. Thank you. 

2 


